# Year Three Newsletter 02/03/18

## This Week

<u>English</u>: The children started to write their own version of 'Lazy Jack' and focussed on using correct speech punctuation.

Maths: We continued to learn how to add and subtract fractions and solve word problems and investigations.

<u>Science:</u> The children investigated whether magnets need to make contact with a material in order to attract it.

## Next Week

Science: We will be starting our new topic of Rocks and Soils.

<u>English</u>: The children will continue to write their own version of 'Lazy Jack' focusing on using correct speech punctuation.



Maths: We will be continuing our learning about fractions including solving word problems and investigations.

### **Homework**

<u>Spellings</u>: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday.

Maths: Children are to play fraction games from Top Marks website.

English: Children to write a blurb for their 'Lazy Jack' story they are creating in class.



<u>Science</u>: The children are starting a new topic of Rocks and Soils. They need to look closely at soil and draw and label what they see.

#### **Notices**

Next Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> March is our Mother's Day Room, where the children can come in and choose a gift for their mother, grandmother or aunt. The prices are £1, £3 and £5.



Have an enjoyable weekend!

Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall and Mrs Mallard-Shaw